
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
Southwest Region Office 

PO Box 47775 • Olympia, WA 98504-7775 • 360-407-6300 

September 23, 2025 

Jonathon Wolf 
Environmental Manager 
Port of Olympia 
606 Columbia St NW, Suite 300 
Olympia, WA 98501 
jonathonw@portolympia.com  

Re: Ecology Approval – Extension of submittal date for revised draft Pre-Remedial Design 
Sediment Chemistry Data Report, Sub-Area 1 

Site name: Olympia Port Budd Inlet Sediment 
Site location: Lat 47 3 31n Long 122 54 25w, Olympia, Thurston County 
Facility/Site ID: 3097108 
Cleanup Site ID: 2245 
Agreed Order No: DE 6083 

Dear Jonathon Wolf: 

Ecology received a letter from your consultant, Tasya Gray, Dalton Olmstead Fuglevand, on 
September 22, 2025, requesting a schedule extension for submitting the revised draft Pre-
Remedial Design Sediment Chemistry Data Report, Sub-Area 1, required under Agreed 
Order No. DE 6083. The revised draft report is due on September 24, 2025. Because 
additional time is needed to complete the report, the Port requested, and Ecology grants a 
90-day schedule extension for submitting the revised draft report. The new submittal date
for the revised draft Pre-Remedial Design Sediment Chemistry Data Report, Sub-Area 1, is
now December 23, 2025.
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If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at (360) 999-9588 or 
sandy.smith@ecy.wa.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Sandy Smith, PE, LHG 
Cleanup Project Manager 
Southwest Region Office 
Toxics Cleanup Program 

Enclosure: Schedule Extension Request Letter 

cc email: Connie Groven, PE, Ecology, connie.groven@ecy.wa.gov 
Tasya Gray, ngray@dofnw.com  
Rob Webb, rwebb@dofnw.com  
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1001 SW Klickitat Way, Suite 200B • Seattle, Washington 98134 

Telephone (206) 731-7550  

September 22, 2025 

Sandy Smith          sasm461@ECY.WA.GOV 
Cleanup Project Manager 
Washington State Department of Ecology 
Southwest Regional Office 
PO Box 47775 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7775 
 
Subject: Revised Pre-Remedial Design Sediment Chemistry Data Report,  
Sub-Area 1, Request for Extension 
Port of Olympia Budd Inlet Sediment Site 
Olympia, Washington  

Dear Sandy,  
Dalton, Olmsted, and Fuglevand (DOF) has prepared this letter on behalf of the Port of 
Olympia (Port). We received the Washington State Department of Ecology’s (Ecology) 
August 25, 2025 letter commenting on the May 7, 2025 Draft Pre-Remedial Design 
Sediment Chemistry Data Report, Sub-Area 1. Based on our recent discussions with you 
regarding the letter and our understanding that Ecology plans to request an additional 
appendix be added to the revised report, we would like to request a 90 day extension of 
for submission of the revised report to Ecology.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Tasya Gray, LG        
Principal Geologist      
DOF        
 
 
 
cc: Jon Wolf, Port of Olympia 
Rob Webb, DOF  
  
 


